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From Tim Brocopp [tinbrocopp@cn. con
Sent: Tuesday, Cctober 21, 2003 12:43 PM
To: nprm@tb. gov

Subj ect: 'TTB Notice No. 4

nanme=Ti not hy R Brocopp

nanme=Il nt ermount ai n Di stributing Co.

Address1=3927 1st Ave. South

Addr ess2=

City=Billings

St at e=Mr

Zi p Code=59101

Comment s=I support the proposed rule issued in March 2003 by the TTB that outlines the
al cohol content requirements in order for FMB's to be classified as beer. Adoption of
the TTB 0.05 by vol ume standard would ensure the integrity of beer and the brew ng
process.

Tim DOO00000000OOOOOOOODOODODODODOOOOOOO0000000000000iiiiiiooooooooooooooooe



